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IEEE R3 Piedmont Section Report

February 21, 2022

Issues Requiring Action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom
None at this time

Successes/Opportunities for engaging the member, volunteer, student, non-
member, public
- Piedmont Section joined the FWCS for a Senior Member Roundup January 29, 2022. For the
February 19, 2022 A&A Review Panel, the section had 7 nominations. 
- Piedmont Section is working on a Senior Member Roundup for March 19, 2022. We currently have
6 potential nominees for the April 23, 2022 A&A Review Panel. The section will again join with
FWCS for our Senior Member Roundup.
- The Piedmont Section is working with Dr. Hassan Raza and Clemson University for
increasing Clemson University Senior Members. This is in preparation for Clemson University's ABET
Accreditation.
- The PSSB (Piedmont Section Student Branch) aka Bob Jones Branch held a paper contest February
11, 2022 with a First Place and Second Place Winner. They are planning on attending SoutheastCon.
- Planning on the Spring Senior ECE Projects Meetings at Clemson University

Notable Section Activities (positive and negative)
- Completed Section Officer elections for 2022
- In the early planning stages for Section Officer elections for 2023. Target new officers elected by
June 30, 2022
- Held an ExCom Meeting in early January 2022 for 2022 Year. 
- Beginning to rebuild the section after two years of COVID
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